
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

June 16, 2021 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Crystal Butterfield, Wes Ellington  

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

The Selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the previous month’s minutes 

Approval of Warrant 

The selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the current warrant 

Roads 

● No new business 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● 2017 audit information request by Wadman’s 

o Wes Ellington to compile and provide select board meeting minutes to Dan Gray for town audit 

o Fraud concerns were questioned; the town has none 

o Were there any notable town events which caused unplanned or excessive expense? 

▪ Change tax collector during 2017 of 20 years replaced by Wanda Libby 

▪ Volunteer fire department increase 

▪ School budget increase 

▪ Additional paving of town roads 

● Crystal Butterfield is going to follow up on emergency hearing for alcohol license via email 

● Wes Ellington to ensure with Mark Gibson that require changes for town owned in tax acquired 

Properties are up-to-date in TRIO 

● Mark Gibson suggest that we send a copy of deeds to Hancock county when processed 

● Mark Gibson updated TRIO records to reflect recent changes and updates 

Correspondence 

● No new business 
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Other Business 

● Motion made to adjourn meeting at 6:49 PM 

o Passed 3-0 

Next Meeting 

July 18, 2021 at 6:00 PM; Amherst Town Hall 
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